
 

 

Weekly Reflection  

It is our intention that the transition between home and school is positive and safe as possible. 

We are continually reviewing this (in line with Government and Trust guidance) therefore, from Monday 

14th September: 

 Only one adult must enter school site to collect children 

 Parents must remain at least 2 metres away from staff when passing on any messages, if a 

longer conversation is needed please email or call the office  

 We must ensure that the collection of children remains swift, the route is very much like a ‘tube 

station’ - it is important that the line keeps moving! This is to ensure that all children and their 

families remain safe 

 We welcome KS1/2 children (not Reception) to bring a small, named bag into school to help 

them carry their items safely and securely 

 We will be trialing a change to year groups coming in and out of school. From Monday, we 

would like children to line up in their year groups outside the school gate to minimise the risk of 

mixing year group bubbles, year groups will be invited through the gate one at a time. Please 

see signs on school fence showing where to stand when waiting to enter school site. 

 

 Nursery parents are welcome to use the new side gate, however to drop off older siblings 

parents must leave school site through the same gate and join the appropriate year group 

queue - please do not congregate outside the office and bike shelters. 

 Please ensure that you remain on the allocated footpaths, this has been deliberate to ensure 

that children do not walk across the carpark. As adults, we must continue to model this for the 

children. 

 Feel free to wear a mask to protect yourself and others- whilst we can not enforce this, we’re 

keen to keep us as safe as possible at all times. 

 Any feedback will be taken on board as we continue to develop our new systems; in the 

meantime please be respectful of staff and children as we strive for excellence each day. 

 

 

Year group Gates open Queuing location 

6 8:30am 3:20pm KS2 gate- Right of the school towards First Base 

5 8:30am 3:20pm KS2 gate-Left of the school towards the carpark gates 

4 8:45am 3:35pm KS2 gate-Right of the school towards First Base 

3 8:45am 3:35pm KS2 gate-Left of the school towards the carpark gates 

2 8:45am 3:35pm KS1 gate-Right of the school towards First Base 

1 8:45am 3:35pm KS1 gate- left of the school going towards the side footpath 

R 8:30am 3:20pm KS1 gate- left of the school going towards the side footpath 


